
From:  
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 2:41 PM 
To: FT Faculty; PT Faculty 
Subject: Happening Next Week: Starfish Early Alert Progress Survey Trainings!  

  

Greetings Instructional Faculty, 

We are excited that you are Starfishing! Happening next week (February 22-25), we will be 
offering Starfish Progress Survey Trainings. Come early March, you will receive NVC email 
notifications of when Progress Surveys are announced and deployed (i.e. enabled) in Starfish 
Early Alert.  

About Starfish Early Alert Progress Surveys 

Starfish gives you a convenient way to provide feedback and comments on several students at 
once at key points in the term. Each Progress Survey is a collection of tracking items (Kudos and 
Flags (nudges)) that instructors can select and comment on for students in each of their course 
sections.  

For Phase 1, we are focusing on students that are participating in Support Programs (i.e. 
Athletics, CalWORKs, Black Male Excellence, EOPS/CARE, MESA, Academic Probation Students, 
Puente, SSS TRIO and UMOJA). 

 

Learn more about Progress Surveys 

Progress Survey Flyer or attached to email 

Video Demo Respond to Progress Surveys  

https://www.napavalley.edu/studentaffairs/TRIO/Documents/Progress%20Surveys%20Flyer%20%28final%29.pdf
https://www.screencast.com/t/ZBIJRVbL
https://www.screencast.com/t/ZBIJRVbL


Getting Started Guide: Progress Surveys  

Starfish Training Session 

If you have not attended a Starfish Training, we encourage you to sign-up and learn how this 
very useful tool can be utilized in your classroom. 

Got questions or need help? Email us at Starfish@napavalley.edu or visit our Starfish Webpage 
for Live Support.  

Let's Starfish Together! 

Sincerely, 

The Starfish Team 

https://www.napavalley.edu/studentaffairs/TRIO/Documents/Starfish%20GettingStartedGuide_Progress%20Survey.pdf
https://www.napavalley.edu/studentaffairs/starfish/Pages/callist.aspx
https://www.napavalley.edu/studentaffairs/starfish/Pages/callist.aspx
https://www.napavalley.edu/studentaffairs/starfish/Pages/starfishwelcome.aspx
https://www.napavalley.edu/studentaffairs/starfish/Pages/Starfish%20Support.aspx

